






April 10, 2000

Dear 


We called.  We got your machine.  

We called again…and…got your machine.  

We wrote and got you!  This Spring one of our students tried to reach you during our annual alumni phonathon, but with no success.  So we thought we would write in hopes that you will participate once again in the BCC Foundation’s Annual Fund Campaign.  It’s not too late to get your contribution in—we really need your help!   

Why is your support so important?  Public dollars to support higher education are continuing to shrink while the number of people seeking affordable, quality, higher education continues to grow.  Gifts from alumni and others help to bridge the gap.  Gifts to the annual fund make possible scholarships, special projects, and other programs and activities that our students and campus rely on. 

 A gift of $35.00 or more would really help.  Please join in – whatever size gift you can make will make a difference.  And, remember, there is no finer tribute to a school than the support given by its alumni.  Your check made payable to the “BCC Foundation, Inc.” may be returned in the enclosed envelope, or you can charge your gift to your VISA or MasterCard.  If you work for a company that matches gifts to higher education, please remember to enclose your company’s form.  That will mean even more dollars to meet the needs of BCC! 







Sincerely, 







Cory S. Jacobs







Community Relations Coordinator 

